
Thank you for your continued vote of confidence to continue to serve on the board of 

Madeley PS. I was elected to the board in 2017 and have 2 children enrolled at Madeley 

Primary School since 2015 who both started in Kindy and are currently in Years 2 and 4. 

Originally a migrant from Malawi and educated in the UK, moving to Australia in 2007, 

before settling in Madeley in 2011.   

 

Professionally I am a commercial contracts, project and supply manager with significant 

experience negotiating, implementing and managing large-scale contracts across the oil & 

gas, mining, civil construction and telecommunications industries in Australia and 

internationally. I currently work for in mining and resources for South32 in Perth, and am 

also a Western Australian Justice of the Peace.  

 

In being a member of the board at Madeley I hope to bring a vision of my experiences of 

diversity and inclusion from my background and also leverage any possible community 

benefits as an extension of my work as a JP to date.  

 

Your vote ensures that I can use my knowledge and experience to contribute my professional 

expertise to assist in the running of a smooth, cost efficient and forward looking school, with 

a vision on technology, science and engineering basics for our next generation of minds. 

 

 

Mr Mark Paulton 


